
 

 

 
May 23, 2025 

Hello PHMS Parents and Guardians, 

As we approach Memorial Day weekend, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing 
support and involvement in our school community. This time of year is always busy, and your 
partnership makes a meaningful difference in the lives of our students. 

Memorial Day is more than just a long weekend—it’s a time to honor and remember the brave 
individuals who have given their lives in service to our country. As you spend time with family 
and loved ones, I hope you’ll also take a moment to reflect on the significance of this day. 

Wishing you and your family a safe, restful, and meaningful holiday weekend. We look forward to 
seeing everyone back at school, recharged and ready to finish the year strong on Tuesday! 

Please view some of our activities throughout the months of April and May! 

 

What a Beautiful Choir Concert Night 
 
 
Our middle school choir absolutely showed out 
and did an outstanding job with the direction of 
our Choir Director and Music Teacher, Doug 
Bender. So Proud!!! 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

8th Grade Trip to Stockton: 
 
Middle School exposures are an awesome way to 
show students what is out there for them to 
explore and to inform their future goals. 
This year, some students explored the campus of 
Stockton University to gain important insight on 
the college experience.  

 

 
 
The Renaissance Club Statue of Liberty Trip! 
 
 
Despite the weather not cooperating all the way, our 
Renaissance students had a great time with their 
Statue of Liberty trip. Our teacher, Denise Vuono 
and teachers and Renaissance Club advisors, Kara 
Pley and Abigail Godfrey organized this awesome 
exposure for our students.  
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 
May 26: School is out for Memorial Day 
May 28: Art Show @ 5:30 pm and Band Concert @ 7:00 pm 
May 29: 7th grade trip & 8th grade dance 
May 30: Band/Choir Trip 
June 4: 6th Grade Trip 
June 5: 6th and 7th grade Field Day & 8th grade Trip 
June 6: 8th grade Field Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great Memorial Day weekend!​

Pia Garbutt​
Pia Garbutt, MA., M.Ed. ABD.​
Pine Hill Middle School, Principal 


	 

